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Hidden Pit - big picture question
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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Feb 2, 2023 at 9:11 AM
To: STEVE BAKER <threebenterprise@aol.com>

Hi, Steve

Please give me a call when you have a few minutes. Number is below.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov

STEVE BAKER <threebenterprise@aol.com> Fri, Feb 3, 2023 at 10:31 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob, we would like to extend the decision date out to March 10 for the hidden pit.

Thanks Steve Baker

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 2, 2023, at 9:11 AM, Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Fri, Feb 3, 2023 at 10:34 AM
To: STEVE BAKER <threebenterprise@aol.com>

Thank you, Steve.  I will set the decision date to 3/10/2023 as requested.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
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Active Mines Regulatory Program
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